
July 2019 
 

9/15 V.3 

Sign Up For Credit / Debit Card Auto Pay And Alert Notifications 
 
First Name:____________________  Last Name:______________________    Phone:_________________________   

 

Credit/Debit Card Number :_______________________________________   EXP Date: _________________________ 

It is okay to text  alert Notifications :  Y__ N__                   call alert notifications:  Y __ N __ 
I hereby authorize City of Sandy to charge the credit card on file for Utility Services. This authority shall remain in effect until the City of 
Sandy is notified in writing to cancel. 
 

Authorized Signature: ___________________________________________      Date: ____________________________ 
*Auto draft will be drafted on the 5th of each month.  

To Pay Your Bill By Phone  
Call 1-866-233-8689 

Auto Pay Via 
Credit Card  

Now Available 

CITY NEWS 

 

Get Involved In Your City 
https://sandy.civicweb.net/Portal/Subscribe.aspx 

Click to subscribe to be notified of any of the following public meetings: 
 

City Council 
Planning Commission 

Arts Commission 
Library advisory Board 
Transit advisory Board 

 

Public Safety Fee 
On June 17, the City Council held a public hearing on Ordinance 2019-12, establishing a monthly public safety 

fee to support increased policing services within the City of Sandy. The fee supports the hiring of additional 
police officers in the City of Sandy to increase police protection, crime prevention, and traffic enforcement. 

The fee will immediately support the hiring of a new patrol officer as well as a police lieutenant position that 
will allow for more essential public safety services such as traffic enforcement and incident response. The fee 

amount will be set by resolution in July, and will first be seen on your September 2019 utility bill.   
 

For additional information related to the Public Safety Fee, please visit: 
https://www.ci.sandy.or.us/public-safety-fee  

 

Chalk Art Walk 
July 7th, 2:30—7:00pm on Proctor Boulevard 

 

Artists surround the Sandy Public Library and line the sidewalk with colorful and creative chalk art, sponsored 
by the Sandy Arts Commission. The art has an environmental theme: “ONLY RAIN DOWN THE DRAIN.” The  
art is designed to remind us that water flows down the street drains, to our creeks and rivers, and into our  

oceans. Everyone is encouraged to vote for their favorite artwork! 
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